
 Happy 
Easter! 

 

Happy Easter! 
Spring has finally arrived!  What a beautiful day it is.  Easter is always 
such a special time.  I wanted to invite your family to join us here at 
Aldersgate for Easter services if you do not have a church home.   
There is always great music, a great message and everyone is invited to 
put a flower on the cross. 
 
Services on Sunday: 
8:15 am, 9:30am and 11:00 am 
 
I pray each of you have a wonderful Easter Break with your families. 

 
Ms. Evie 

    
 
 

 

 

 

Aldersgate Preschool 

Calendar: 

Lunch Bunch 21, 23, 
28 
 

Spring Break     
    

14-18 

Class Photos 24, 25 

Teacher Appreci-
ation Week 

Apr. 28 
May 2 

Museum Field 
Trip 

30 

4 year old  
Graduation 

May 
22 

  

April  2014 

April Themes: 
 
Under the Sea 

When I Grow Up 

Palm Sunday 

Easter 

Seed to Plant 

Butterflies 



 
 
 
Class Photo Schedule: 
 
Thursday  April 24th  
Toddlers 
2 year old classes 
Maria’s 4 year olds 
Angela’s 4 year olds 
 
 

   

 

Friday April 25th  
Toddlers 
3 year old classes 
Jill’s 4 year olds 
Pam’s 4 year olds 
 
 

Join us for lots of fun at Summer Camp!   
9:00am-12:00pm  Monday-Friday $100 for each week 
 
June 16-20  Summertime Fun 
July 28-Aug. 1 Pirate and Princess Week 
Aug. 4-8  Wild, Wild West 
Aug. 11-15  Dinosaur Times 
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Preschool Summer Camp Dates 

Aldersgate Preschool 

     Class Photos 

 
April Lunch Bunch starts April 
21st.  
 
Due to Intersession the first 3 
weeks of April. 
 

 
There are still spaces available 
for Lunch Bunch on: 
Mon . April 21st  
Wed. April 23rd  
Mon. April 28th  

Lunch Bunch Dates still available in April 



       Teacher Appreciation Week 
 April 28th—May 2nd  
 
    Meredith Wilkins is organizing a few sur-
prises for the teachers during this week.  She 
will need some parents to volunteer as well. 
 
There will be a volunteer sign-up in the lobby 
on April 22, and 23. 
 
You may email Meredith smwilkins@nc.rr.com  
Also.  Thanks so much! 

 

Our Spring field trip will be to the Museum of Life 
and Science.   It will be on Wednesday, April 30th. 
 
Permission slips have been sent home.  There is still 
time to sign up.  We are coordinating with those 
families who have a memberships to the Museum.   
 
The students, teachers and parents had a great 
time last year! 

 
 
 

Our Graduation Ceremony for our 4 year old classes will 
be Thursday, May 22nd at 10 am in the gym. 
 
More information will be sent home when we return from 
Spring Break! 

 

 

Museum of Life and Science Field Trip 
 

      4 year old Graduation!!  May 22nd  




